SPECIAL MEETING: WAIMAKARIRI DISTRICT COUNCIL - 17 JULY 2002

Mayor Jim Gerard thanked the Chairman, Councillor Denis O’Rourke, and Councillor Ron Wright for
attending the special meeting of his Council on the above date and advised them of a request for
details of the costings in respect to the option of transportation by rail to the Kate Valley site.

It was agreed that Zefanja Potgieter, Resource Planner Solid Waste, contact Canterbury Waste
Services with a view to obtaining the release of as much information as possible subject to any matters
of commercial sensitivity in respect of Tranzrail Ltd.



